
6th  December 2007
Grolier Limited
Customer Service Team

P.O. Box 49

Norwich

NR5 9PP
Your ref: 475R812T3
Sirs
Enclosed herewith is the complete first delivery I have received from your company.  I have not asked for this package or any of its contents.  

I do not wish to receive any further correspondence or offers from your company.  Furthermore, should any additional mail be received from you  it will be treated as unsolicited ‘junk’ mail and will be disposed of without further warning from myself.
I am registered with the Mailing Preference Service and should I continue to receive mail I will raise complaint through that channel.

Sincerely
1 Cal Drive


Arunde	l


West Sussex


AD9 9LR














